

18/043	ADMINISTRATION <u>Notice of Councillor Vacancy:</u> This has been notified by MSDC and will be displayed on notice boards, website and BVN. <u>Review of Risk Assessment:</u> This updated document was presented for consideration/ approval and is to be reviewed by Cllr Alderton; this is awaited. This item is carried over to the September meeting. <u>GDPR:</u> Cllr Alderton had been unable to deal with this and the item is to be carried over to the September meeting. The Clerk proffered a privacy notice, which was approved and signed by Members. A footer for inclusion on appropriate correspondence and emails was also agreed upon. <u>Village Green Lease:</u> Cllr Ridyard advised that the Ladies of the Manor had been updated via their solicitor and their response is awaited. <u>Village Fayre:</u> An excellent event with many visitors. Congratulations to all involved. <u>Tree Stump on Green:</u> Removal of this stump, together with its metal bar, is awaited.	Clerk AA Clerk AA Clerk TR AR
18/044	HIGHWAYS <u>Flooding:</u> Cllr Jones reported that a response had been received from Anthony Smith of SCC following a meeting with him on the 10 May. C/fwd to September meeting <u>A14 Slipway:</u> SCC has yet to clear vegetation here to improve visibility; Cllrs Jones and Clark may attend to this, if necessary. C/fwd to September meeting. <u>Road Markings on Junction of Thurston and Tostock Roads by the Green.</u>	GJ GJ/JC Clerk
18/045	PLANNING (i) <u>Decision Notices: Permission Refused:</u> DC/18/01410: The Badgers: Erection of single storey dwelling (ii) <u>Withdrawn Applications:</u> None (iii) <u>New Planning Application:</u> DC/18/02784: Land adj March House, The Green: Erection of 1 no Dwelling: Members supported this PA. (iv) <u>Enforcement Matters:</u> None (v) <u>Appeals:</u> None (vii) <u>Other Planning Matters</u> <u>Local Plan Consultation/Consideration of Possible Neighbourhood Plan:</u> Cllr Pope outlined the current situation, i.e. that the new Local Plan is awaited before a decision is made as to whether production of a Neighbourhood Plan is required. (vi) <u>Affordable Housing:</u> Cllr Pope advised that funding is available to undertake a survey in this regard. A draft survey form had been circulated. A report will be provided to the September meeting.	Clerk AP
18/046	COMMUNITY <u>Litter Pick:</u> Saturday 13 October at 10 a.m. by the bus shelter on the Green <u>Web Site:</u> Nothing to report. <u>Community Speed Watch and Possible 30mph Speed Limit Extension:</u> No further information. <u>Footbridge over Stream:</u> It was agreed to leave this item for Cllr Jones' return.	 GJ
18/047	CORRESPONDENCE: None	
18/048	MATTERS OF REPORT ONLY: None	
18/049	MATTERS FOR CONSIDERATION AT NEXT MEETING: GDPR items as above	AA
18/050	DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING: Monday 3 September 2018	
	The Meeting closed at 2030 hours	

Approved at the PC Meeting held on 3 September 2018